
Town of Enfield, New Hampshire

Public Hearing Notice
 

The Enfield Board of Selectmen, acting as Water & Sewer Commissioners, will hold a public
hearing

 

Monday, November 20, 2017

6:30 PM

Public Works Facility

74 Lockehaven Road, Enfield NH

 

to discuss and take action on proposed amendments to the Municipal Sewer Ordinance. 

 

Proposed amendments are as follows in blue text (additions are underlined):

 

ARTICLE I Definitions, Sec. 37  “WSPCD” shall mean the Water Supply and Pollution Control 
Division of the New Hampshire Department of Environmental Services, or any related 
successor division or bureau established as the result of agency reorganization.

 

ARTICLE II Use of Public Sewers Required, Sec. 4 B.  A waiver for compliance with this 
section may be granted by the Board of Selectmen, subject to the following:

 

1.      The building must be served by an adequate alternative wastewater disposal system 
approved for construction operation by the WSPCD after January 1, 1985, which is no more 
than fifteen (15) years of age, and which is in good operating condition, and

 

Date of Notice: November 8, 2017


